AAUW December Meeting Notes
[bookmark: _GoBack]The AAUW held its December fundraising meeting beginning at 9:15 a.m. on December 5th, 2015 at the Blue Door Inn Bed and Breakfast with a special invitation from owner-operator Gaynelle Nielsen. Fifteen members attended.
Directories, which were prepared by Wanda and Sasha Gazley, were made available to members by Wanda Raffety. 
Brunch foods were brought by members and beverages were provided by Blue Door Inn.
After brunch and social time, Debby Trapp-Roehm explained the six main categories of funds and their sub-funds. Then Danae Simonski auctioned off the gifts brought by members to raise monies for these funds. Debby will report at next meeting how much was brought in but a rough estimate is about $400.
President Dixie Driggers announced that the Community Center has been reserved for the Women's Celebration for Thursday April 7, 2016.
Afterwards, members were given tours of the Blue Door Inn.
Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.
Karen Zimmer, secretary
